
 

 

 

 

POLICY SUBCOMMITTEE 

Wednesday, July 19, 2017 

Brookfield High School Media Center 

5:45 p.m. 

MINUTES 
 
 

 
 
The Policy subcommittee meeting was called to order at 5:55 pm 

Present:  Steve Harding, Harry Shaker, Paul Checco John Barile, Christine Sipala and Lisa Gramling 

 

Discussion of Narcan Policy- Further discussion was had on the adoption of a Narcan policy for the 
district.  The subcommittee looked at the “Brookfield version” which was taken from the Fairfield 
Public School district. Superintendent Barile will reach out to counsel for further advice and report back 
to the subcommittee. 

 

Adjournment was at 6:26 pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Lisa Gramling, Board Clerk 

 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 

 


